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WASHINGTON, D.C./October 24, 2012–  

Border Patrol agent Christian Sanchez, who told the Congressional Transparency Caucus that the 
U.S. Border Patrol’s Port Angeles Station in the state of Washington was allowing unnecessary overtime, 
reached an agreement with the agency on his claim of retaliation.  Agent Sanchez and agency officials 
settled their dispute through the Office of Special Counsel’s Alternative Dispute Resolution unit. 

Though the U.S. Border Patrol admitted no wrongdoing, its representatives actively worked 
together with Agent Sanchez to find effective solutions to the situation.   

The terms of the settlement are confidential.  

“Mr. Sanchez showed courage by speaking out,” said Special Counsel Carolyn Lerner. “I commend 
both him and the U.S. Customs and Border Protection for resolving their differences through mediation.” 

*** 

The U.S. Office of Special Counsel (OSC) is an independent federal investigative and prosecutorial agency. Our basic 
authorities come from four federal statutes: the Civil Service Reform Act, the Whistleblower Protection Act, the Hatch 
Act, and the Uniformed Services Employment & Reemployment Rights Act (USERRA). OSC’s primary mission is to 
safeguard the merit system by protecting federal employees and applicants from prohibited personnel practices, 
especially reprisal for whistleblowing. For more information, please visit our website at www.osc.gov. 
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